From:

Chris Gekas

To:

Beverly Duffy 1/17/08 3:09 PM

Date: Subject:

Fwd: Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/17/2008 10:50 AM >>>

>>> "Kenneth R White" <<u>krw43@mac.com</u>> 1/17/2008 10:32 AM >>> Kenneth R White
P.O. Box 929
Monte Rio, CA 95462-0929

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

DO NOT DO THIS!

Please stop the government intrusion into our homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats. This is beyond Orwellian, it is un-American and you should be ashamed you are even thinking this way.

Californians already rank DEAD LAST among the 50 states in our per capital consumption of electricity! The average Californian uses about half the electricity as the average American, and less than consumers in Luxembourg, Guam, the Cayman Islands and Aruba.

Stop the wimpish expansion of the government namy state. Oppose the government controlled thermostats in our homes. This is not Albania or The Sudan. Let's not think this way.

Get out of your ivory towers and stop thinking "control, control," If anything should be controlled it is government at all levels, not the citizens who pay bureaucrats and politicos salaries!

Very Concerned,

Kenneth R White

